
Mr. Brian Meaney, 
Senior Inspector, 
Office of Climate Change, Licensing and Resource Use, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 

- _- 18th August 2009. 
I 

I 

We, the Community Representatives on the Environmental Monitoring Committee 
(EMC) for Bottlehill Residual Landfill refer to the recent application made by Cork 
County Council for a Technical Amendment to the Waste Licence. 

We, wish to state to the Agency, as individuals and as a majority of the Environmental 
Monitoring Committee and following the views expressed at the open events and public 
information f~rumsythatwedo-iioi‘supportr afid-wish-to-objemto; Cork-Couity CGuiicil’s --- --- - -- 
application for Technical Amendment to the Waste Licence for Bottlehill Landfill with 
regard to the baling of waste. 

- 

Yours Sincerely 

Community Representatives of 
Environmental Monitoring Committee 
Bottlehill Residual Landfill. 
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